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PE Kit for New Students

Dear Parent / Carer

I am excited to be able to share with you the details of the school’s PE Kit for our year 7 students who start with us in
September 2022.  The compulsory items of PE kit that your child will need are as follows:
 
New style PE t-shirt and new style PE shorts/skort
Plain royal blue socks** and white ankle socks
Rugby/football boots and trainers
Gum shield
 
Optional items which can be bought at your own discretion are as follows:
 
Royal blue base layer with Ashlawn logo
PE Hoodie (easy dry fabric)
PE Mid-layer, half-zip top
Plain black sports leggings
Tracksuit bottoms
Reversible rugby jersey (compulsory for students who plan to play rugby as an extracurricular activity)
 
** Available from our uniform suppliers.  Plain royal blue socks can be purchased from any retailer and do not have to
be bought from our suppliers.
 
Students can also choose to wear plain black sports leggings and a plain royal blue base layer in place of branded
school wear items. 
 
I hope that the information above clarifies the items required for PE lessons upon joining us at Ashlawn. We are
incredibly excited to start to meet our new students and I hope that they continue to look forward to starting their
secondary school education with us.
 
Take care and stay safe.
 
Yours faithfully

 
Nathan Ellis
 
Key Stage 3 Leader 
Ashlawn School
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